
 ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 

100 Kirk Street    618-833-6702   

March 5, 2017  

Rev. Jamie McBride, Pastor 

Email: jamiemcbride45@yahoo.com 

Cell Phone: 765-243-2910 

 
TODAY’S WORSHIP SERVICE 

 
CALL TO WORSHIP 

Rev. Jamie McBride 

 
OPENING SONG 
“Days of Elijah” 

 
WORSHIP IN GIVING 

Offering  
Offertory-Johnathon Cauble 

Ushers: Matt Macy, Curt Lyerla, Curly Ralls, Phil Ray  

 
CONGREGATIONAL SONGS 

“The Love Of God” 
“Lord I Need You” 

 
SPECIAL MUSIC 

Children’s Choir 

 
MESSAGE 

Rev Jamie McBride 
 

CLOSING SONG 
Desert Song 

 
Congregational Songs: Randy Wright 

Organist: Rin Ray, Pianist: Johnathon Cauble 
Praise Band: Randy Wright & Abby Barlow 

 

Sermons, Bulletins, Newsletters & Wednesday Night Bible Study 
may be viewed on our website.   

www.annanaz.com 

 

       
 
       

   5th  Bob McClure 
         Sarah Treece 

NMI MOBILIZATION PRAYER REQUEST 
 

Where The Church Is Not Yet 
Pray for those called to go to places where the church is not yet. 
Pray that the Lord of the Harvest will call many to go to the 
harvest field where the church is not yet present. As He calls, 
we will be faithful to encourage and support those He calls as 
they prepare, go, and serve. 

PRAYER                           
REQUESTS 

 
Judy Theis 
Wanda Ames 
Michelle Easter 
Whittington Family 
Clark Family 
Lois Foster Family 
Jerry Clayton 
Emily Wiseman 
Kathy Papa 
Roger Brooks 
Bailey Stearns 
Kristi Altman 
Hunter Grisham 
Diane Graham 
Vickie Pribble 
Bob Kimber 
Phyllis Grisham      
Becca Kohler 
Jon Pengress 
Carolyn Ferguson 
Rosa Parks 
Jane Norton 
Mikah McBride 
Glenna Tripp 
Mary Strunk                          
Vera Colboth                  
John Reeves 

 

Prayer Request 
Cards are  located in 

the holder on the                              
back of the pews 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Is Wednesday at Noon 

Church Office 
833-6702 

Church Email 
annanazsec@frontier.com 

NURSERY WORKERS              
NEEDED 

Let Pastor McBride know if 
you can help in the nursery so 

you can be added to the                    
rotation of nursery helpers. 

DONATIONS FOR COMPASSIONATE NEEDS 

With many needs being requested recently our funds 
are very low in our compassionate needs fund.  If you 

would like to donate to this fund please mark your 
check or envelope,  

Sunday School - Compassionate Needs 

 

Rev. Michael Ice, a former pastor and friend 
who dedicated his life to sharing and                   
showing the love of Christ with others 
passed away Wednesday, March 1, 2017.   
He served as pastor here at Anna from             
1976 -  1990. Funeral Services were held 
Saturday, March 4, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. at  
Salem Grace Church of the Nazarene with 
his son, Trenton Ice officiating.  Our prayers 
are with his family  during this difficult time.          

CHURCH OFFICE 
WILL BE CLOSED               

FRIDAY 
 MARCH 10 

MISSIONARY SERVICE – WEDNESDAY, MARCH 8 
We will be working on an idea that was suggested by one of the leaders at Team 

Day.  If you would like to bring finger foods, we can enjoy them during our                
fellowship.  Come expecting to be blessed. 

COMMUNION – TONIGHT – P.M. SERVICE 


